
On the Agenda: The Cowlitz Casino… 
   We ‘bet’ you’ll want to Attend this Meeting. 

While it may not be located within our immediate  

Neighborhood Association boundaries, the proposed 

Cowlitz Casino will assuredly affect our neighborhood.  

 

Come find our more information about the project from a 

Cowlitz spokesperson at the November 2015 General  

Meeting of the North Salmon Creek Neighborhood  

Association, Tuesday, November 17, starting at 7PM, at the 

Riverview Community Bank (next to the Three Creeks  

Library by Fred Meyer). 
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IMPORTANT REMINDER: The next general meeting of the North Salmon Creek  

Neighborhood Association will be held at 7PM on Tuesday, November 17, 2015 at  

Riverview Community Bank, 800 NE Tenney Rd. (next to Fred Meyer). See you there! 

“You don’t have to move to live in a better neighborhood!” 

November/December 2015 

Visit nscna.salmoncreeklive.com to keep up with what’s  
happening in your neighborhood! 



Neighborhood Associations are volunteer groups and not agents of Clark County government. Newsletter information and views are 

solely those of the neighborhood association and not of Clark County. Clark County Information and Public Outreach Office supports 

these volunteers by printing and distributing these newsletters. 

THANK YOU!  To our neighborhood partners at 

Wayside Market and Starbucks for providing 

the refreshments for our Neighborhood Association 

meetings. We appreciate their  

generosity and we hope you support  

them in the neighborhood. 

If you are reading this newsletter, it’s  

because of some dedicated volunteers  

in your neighborhood who create and  

distribute this publication.  
  

We hope you’ll join us in thanking  

them for all that they do!  

Can you help? Drop us a note and let us know: 
  newsletter@salmoncreeklive.com 

Another Successful Season 
 

The Salmon Creek Farmers' Market wrapped up its season 

of markets at the entrance to Legacy Hospital on October 

29 with a Harvest-Halloween Farmers Market. Looking  

forward to the 2016 season in the Salmon Creek area, when 

new market manager Eric Tworivers will be taking the helm 

of the Thursday market, while Ann Foster continues with 

managing the Tuesday market at the entrance to Legacy. 

Proposed Cell Tower Hits Close to Home 
 

Salmon Creek residents near a proposed 

cellular phone tower have received  

notice of environmental impact hearings  

for the proposed site. The construction is  

proposed for a tower 130 foot tower and ground  

equipment about 800 feet south of 151st Street  

across from NW 29th Ct.  
 

The project name is POR Bliss. If you have received a notice 

of the application and the environmental hearing you are  

welcome to make comment to the county. Terri Brooks is 

listed at the staff contact and can be reached at 360-397-

2375 x 4885 or Terri.brooks@clark.wa.gov. There is also a 

new Facebook group that you may join to share information 

and discuss this project with your neighbors, Bliss Rd Cell 

Phone Tower.  
 

At this time the application is on hold, but as of last report 

it is expected to move forward at a later date. This gives 

time for those who may be affected by this  project to  

contact the county and share their concerns. 



Are you on the ‘A’ List? 
We periodically email out meeting reminders 

and other important information. Make sure 

to be in the know, join the neighborhood  

notice list at: 

 www.SalmonCreekLive.com/contact-us 

Five Christmas Safety Tips For A Safe  

Holiday Season 
 

The holiday season is a time typically devoted to family 

gatherings, general merry-making and giving back – all 

of which can be both fun and stressful. 
 

Check out 5 Key Safety Tips for the Season  

www.SalmonCreekLive.com/five-christmas-safety-tips 

Do you have news of note?  
Maybe a neighborhood or HOA related bit of info? Share it 

with the community… 

newsletter@SalmonCreekLive.com 

A Big Thank You to outgoing 

NSCNA Board member and  

community leader Sandra Day.  
 

Sandra has been an active part of 

our Board for several years, most 

recently as our liaison to the 

Neighborhoods Associations 

Council of Clark County. She has 

recently sold her investment 

property in Salmon Creek and will 

return her focus to serving the citizens of Ridgefield 

as a City Council Member.  
 

Please join us in thanking Sandra for her efforts with 

the NSCNA and wishing her continued success! 

Sandra Day 

Elections on the Agenda! 
 

The North Salmon Creek Neighborhood  

Association elections for the 2016-17  

biennium are on the November Agenda.  
 

If you or someone you know wants to help shape the 

future of your neighborhood, join us at the meeting. 
 

Up for Election this year… The Executive Board - including  

President, Vice President, Secretary, and Treasurer. These 

are one year terms. Additionally, District Directors in areas 1, 

3, 5, and 7 are up for election - these are two year terms.  

 

You can see the NA District boundaries on the web at: 

www.salmoncreeklive.com/nscna/documents/legal/nscna-district-

map/ 

IMPORTANT NOTICE!  
Due to the Thanksgiving Holiday, we will be moving 

the November General Meeting up one week, to  

November 17. Please make a note of it. 

 

The best way to make sure you receive ongoing  

updates and information about neighborhood  

happenings is to join the (Free, Private and Local) all 

new Neighborly Network for our North Salmon Creek 

neighborhood.  

www.ClarkCountyLive.com/NSC 

While you may receive 

this newsletter after the 

Official Holiday has 

passed, you don’t need 

to limit to any one day 

your appreciation for 

those who have served.  
 

Please join us in Thanking all of our Veterans, today, 

and every day! 
 

If you enjoy your freedoms… thank a Vet. 

A Giving Tree in the  

Neighborhood 
 

You may be surprised to 

know that upwards of 30% 

of the students in our district 

are in need, especially during 

the holidays. This could be 

your way to help with  

Christmas giving/donations.  
 

Each of our neighborhood 

schools has Giving Trees and related events. The 

schools recognize a need in our community, and all  

four schools make efforts to reach out to needy families 

during this time of year. If you can help, either by  

assisting or donating, please contact the individual  

school, Chinook or Salmon Creek Elementary, Alki MS 

or Skyview HS. Thank you! 
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For more information about the North Salmon Creek Neighborhood Association and all the 

happenings in your neighborhood, please visit us at nscna.SalmonCreekLive.com 

MEETING REMINDER: 
 

Next NSCNA General Meeting: 
 

Tuesday, November 17, 7PM 
Riverview Community Bank 

800 NE Tenney Rd. 
(Fred Meyer Shopping Center) 

On the Agenda:  
 

Important Information that affects our neighborhood:  

 

• The Cowlitz Casino; we ‘bet’ you want to 

hear about this... 

 

• Association Elections, you won’t believe 

your ‘ayes...’ 
 

 Find out more information inside! 


